THE BAPTISM OF THE LORD  
Masses for the Week
Sunday, January 13  
               7:30 A.M.   June Koontz

10:00 A.M    Phyllis Doyle
                    NOON    First Sunday Mass Association
Monday, January 14                      
             7:30  A.M.    Delores Harber
Tuesday, January 15                                              
                      NO MASS                                                            
Wednesday, January  16         
             
6:00 P.M.     Gus Trahin
Thursday, January  17                                              
             7:30  A.M.     Norb and Sally Harber          
Friday, January  18      

7:30 A.M.      Frank Gallucci
Saturday, January  19      

  5:00 P.M.      Kathy Hinen
Sunday, January  20                                 
 7:30 A.M.      For the Parishioners
10:00 A.M. Living & deceased  Korte & Walsh                                                           
  NOON           Don Cochran                           
LITURGICAL MINISTRIES    January 19 & 20
LECTORS:  
       5:00 p.m.   Dan Palmer
     7:30 a.m.     Joseph Breckler
   10:00 a.m.     Tim Loomis
        NOON      Linda Bubb
EUCHARIST IC MINISTERS

     5:00 p.m.   Nancy Fecher, R. Travis, S. Fawbush
     7:30 a.m.   B. Tippmann, Barb Harber, Susie Moore 
   10:00 a.m    Ken & Sue Miller, Nancy Duffy
        NOON    Therese Joy Burkett, Linda Bubb
GIFTS
           

     5:00 p.m.    Pat Park family

     7:30 a.m.    Dave Burelison family
   10:00 a.m.    Matt Frost family
        NOON     Volunteers
USHERS
    5:00 p.m.    Chris Keefer, Jim Parmelee
    7:30 a.m.    Rod Strack, Hunter Strack
  10:00 a.m.    Ken Miller, Matt Frost
     NOON     Jim Skora, Norm Burkett
SERVERS   
     5:00 p.m.   Marty Doak, Rod Strack
     7:30 a.m     Jeff Hinen, Doug Hinen 
   10:00 a.m.    Thomas McGovern, Stephen McGovern
CHURCH CLEANING
January 19       Nancy Duffy, Nancy Beyhan,

            Marketa Campbell 
                                      
CALLED TO SERVE  
The Lord will bless his people with peace.



-Psalm 29
For many weeks now, we have been celebrating the appearance of the divine presence in human form. As a child, he came to Mary and Joseph, was seen by the shepherds, and then by some wandering magi from the East.  Today we celebrate another showing, later in time, to a group gathered at the Jordan River.

John hesitated to baptize Jesus, whom he recognized as “one mightier than I.”  But he did as Jesus asked, and the “Holy Spirit descended” and heaven’s voice spoke to Jesus, “You are my beloved Son.”  Jesus was beginning his public life of teaching and service.  Soon he would start calling others to join him.

Peter was one of the first to be called by Jesus.  In today’s second reading, he announces the heart of the message, “peace through Jesus Christ, who is Lord of all.”  Peter was called, and you and I are called to spread that message and to serve God’s word.

 January 13, 2019 

Wednesday Evening Masses
During the winter months Wednesday evening Masses will be at 6:00 pm in January & February.

Pro-life:  Human Life is precious from conception until death.
Parish Council Meeting is scheduled for Monday, January 14 at 6:30 pm in the conference room.
St. Paul of the Cross in Columbia City is looking for a Director of Religious Education.  This is a part-time position (20-25 hrs/wk) for pre-school to eighth grade.  For a job description contact Fr. Gary Sigler, 315 S Line Street, Columbia City or Gsig1230@aol.com.
Fort Wayne March for Life 2019!  - January 26th

Join thousands of advocates from Allen County for a march through downtown Ft. Wayne to support the unborn.  Rally at Noon at the University of Saint Francis Performing Arts Center and 1pm March.
MASS FOR THE SICK – Venerable Solanus Casey lived in Huntington, IN  from 1946 until 1956.  An eventual saint of our time, in union with God, he walked, worked, and prayed at the St. Felix Friary in Huntington.  A Mass for the Sick, in his name, will be held at St. Felix, 1280 Hitzfield St. in Huntington, at 1:00 pm the third Saturday of each month with the next Mass to be held January 19th.  This Mass is handicapped accessible.

FIRST SUNDAY MEMORIAL MASS – St. Patrick is offering the First Sunday Memorial Mass.  Mass is offered on the first Sunday of each month for the intentions of those who enroll.  The offering for these masses is $40 per year.  Enrollment forms are at the church entrances.  Deadline to enroll is March 1.
Business Ads – Anyone interested in placing an ad on the back of the church bulletin please contact the parish office at 625-4151.  Deadline is March 1st. 
“Am I All In?” 2019 Rekindle the Fire Men’s Conference on Saturday, February 16 at Century Center in South Bend.  Registration is quick and east at RekindleTheFire.net or you may register by mailing in the registration form located at the church entrances.

2019 Offertory Envelopes: Please pick up your 2019 offertory envelopes located on the tables in the back of church.  Thank you.

SUNDAY BREAKFAST

January 13th
8:00-11:30 am

Come and enjoy!

We will be collecting used & new bath towels & bed sheets at the breakfast for Mustard Seed and the Rescue Mission.  Thank you.

General Safety Informational Meeting

Saturday, January 19th
after 5pm Mass

St. Patrick Parish Hall

St. Patrick’s will be having a general safety informational meeting for our parish.  Everyone is invited and encouraged to attend.  Food and drinks will be provided.
MARRIED COUPLES DATE NIGHT

Friday, January 25

We will have dinner, a talk from Fr. Budzinski, a game, and time to reflect as a couple.  A main entrée and salad will be provided; please bring a side dish to share.  Limited babysitting spots available (freewill donations).  Doors open at 6pm.  Sign up sheets are at each of the church entrances  or  https://tinyurl.com/StPatsJan25
Knights of Columbus Meeting is Thursday, January 17 at 7pm in the old school hall.

Full-time Pre-K Director,  at St John’s Catholic School New Haven as the lead teacher for Pre-K  and directing the curriculum and assessment for the full Pre-K program.  Interested applications should send a resume and cover letter to Mr. Coyle, Principal of St. John’s, at zachary.coyle@sjnewhaven.org .

CHRIST CHILD SOCIETY BABY BOTTLE FUNDRAISER will be January 19 & 20 for distribution and February 9 & 10 for return.  Please take a baby bottle home and fill with change to help the Christ Child Society to continue its mission to break the cycle of poverty.
ACT/SAT Prep course at Bishop Dwenger on Tuesdays and Thursdays from 5:30-7:00 pm.  Classes will begin on Tuesday,  January 22 and end Thursday, March 7.  The class fee is $225.00.  For more information and registration, please call 496-4700.

Suburban Bethlehem Lutheran School will be having an open house on Sunday, January 27 from Noon to 2pm.  
